
HB 2645 A - SUPPORT


My husband and I support HB 2645 A. 


This seems to be a good start to allowing our law enforcement to take action to curtail 
the use and abuse of Fentanyl. 


We encourage you to pass this quickly and to provide the funding necessary to support 
its enforcement and implementation.  


Thank you. 


